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Dear Parent(s) / Carer(s),

On Friday 2nd February, we will be taking part in the NSPCC’s Number Day! The NSPCC have
created this day to raise awareness for the work that they do with regards to supporting children
and young people.

On Friday, instead of their regular Maths lesson, children will instead complete games, problem
solving and different challenges that explore numbers in different ways. This will be planned by
their teachers to be relevant for each year group.

Tomorrow, children will be sent home with a strip of paper. For one of their Dip and Do options, we
would love children to get creative and design a number hat! Below are a few photos of possible
examples but it really is a chance for your child to be creative! There will not be a prize or formal
competition, it is really to get children excited about decorating an item with a number focus! On
Friday 2nd February children will wear their normal school uniform but with their number hat as
well!

Thank you in advance for helping your child with their hat, but also for sharing in their
excitement as we explore numbers! If anyone feels that they can contribute, we will have
buckets on the gate to collect money for NSPCC.

Thank you,

Mrs Macaulay
Maths Lead
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